
Feedback on Recent School Regulations 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [School Principal's Name] 

From: [Your Name] 

Subject: Feedback on Recent School Regulations 

 

Dear [Principal's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to provide feedback on the recent regulations 

implemented at our school. While I appreciate the effort to improve the learning environment, I 

would like to share my thoughts on a few specific regulations. 

Firstly, the regulation regarding [Specific Regulation] seems to have [Positive/Negative Impact]. 

I believe that [Your Opinion or Suggestions]. 

Additionally, the new policy on [Another Regulation] has caused some concerns among students 

and parents. It may be beneficial to [Your Suggestions or Alternatives]. 

Overall, I respect the intentions behind these new rules and understand the need for changes, but 

I believe that further discussion might help clarify and improve them. 

Thank you for considering my feedback. I look forward to your response. 

 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


